
     

              

              
                 

   

     

              

              
                 

   

Assessment Report to Academic Senate 
March   31,   2023   |   Faith   Bradham,   Faculty   Co-Chair   

● Assessment last met on March 31 and will meet next on April 21. 
●   As   of   3/31,   68%   of   departmental   assessment   plans   have   been   updated   through   

2023-2024.   
○   It   is   imperative   that   all   departmental   assessment   plans   are   updated   by   the   end   of   

the   Spring   2023   semester   so   that   all   departments   know   which   SLOs   they   will   
assess   for   their   courses   in   2023-2024   at   the   start   of   the   Fall   2023   semester.   

○   Your   Assessment   rep   is   working   with   your   chair   to   make   sure   that   all   
departments   in   your   area   have   updated   plans.   

●   Assessment   received   19   artifacts   toward   its   assessment   of   ILO   3   this   semester.   These   
artifacts   have   been   assigned   to   teams   of   Assessment   committee   members   for   review.   
Once   the   artifacts   are   reviewed,   Co-Chair   Faith   will   compile   the   results   with   a   goal   
toward   presenting   the   committee   with   a   preliminary   look   at   the   results   of   our   ILO   3   
assessment   by   the   last   meeting   of   the   Spring   2023   semester.   

○ Full results will be presented in a presentation during Fall 2023 flex week. 
● Please keep an eye out for an April workshop for faculty on how to create departmental 

dialogue around assessment. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/167CX-rdA6hL3JcU53q-BRcJVqPNeoRmd/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=107624562035800009509&rtpof=true&sd=true



